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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

NOTICE OF MEETING - Regional Presentation of the Annual Report (January to
December 2021) on Data Visualization and Analysis generated by the Watershed
Monitoring Instruments

1 message

OD Records Unit <records@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Thu, Apr 28, 2022 at 4:09 PM
To: denr1ored@yahoo.com, r2@denr.gov.ph, r3@denr.gov.ph, r4a@denr.gov.ph, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph,
red_reg5@yahoo.com, r6@denr.gov.ph, reddenr7@yahoo.com, ored8@yahoo.com, r9@denr.gov.ph, r10@denr.gov.ph,
oredenrxi@yahoo.com.ph, red_reg12@yahoo.com, ordcaraga@gmail.com, denrncrored@gmail.com, denr_baguio@yahoo.com.ph
Cc: FRCD Forest Resources Conservation Division <frcd@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, FRCD-WEMS Watershed Ecosystem Management
Section <frcd.wems@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, alice_2000_ph@yahoo.com, nationalgreeningprogram@gmail.com, "Ma. Teresa Aquino"
<materesaaquino@gmail.com>

Sir/Ma'am
Good day
Attached file is a Notice of Meeting  Re:  informing All REDs that the scheduled meeting for the Regional Presentation of the
Annual Report (January to December 2021) on Data Visualization and Analysis generated by the Watershed Monitoring
Instruments on May 3, 2022  is rescheduled on 4 May 2022 from 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM.  Please be informed that the Regional
Instrumentation Focal Persons and Regional PLanning Officers already informed thru  email.
Thank you

Meeting details:
Meeting ID: 829 3846 94998
Password: 55726

Records Unit
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8925-9796
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph

    

“DISCLAIMER: This email is intended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise indicated, it contains 
information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this message in 
error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed herein are those of the 
sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest Management Bureau.”
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